
 

PARISH STAFF: Fr John Fitzgerald (Parish Priest) 

                                                      Kathleen Card (Pastoral Associate) 

 Barry Wolff (Business Manager) 

                                                      Leanne McElgunn (Secretary) 

                                                      Pat Negri (Gardening/Maintenance)                       
 

     Office Hours:  Monday to Friday: 9.00am - 1.00pm; 1.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS: Michael Gray (St Joseph’s School) 

Peter Morgan (Emmanuel College)  
 

WEEK-END LITURGIES: Sunday: 8.30am - 10.30am - 6.00pm 

 Purnim: 11.00am (Eucharist on 2nd and 4th Sundays) 

                                               (Assembly of Word with Communion on 1st, 3rd & 5th Sundays) 
 

WEEK-DAY LITURGIES: Tuesday Wednesday Thursday & Friday: 10.00am (Eucharist)                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                            Friday: 10.30am (Reconciliation) 

                                                  NB: A funeral normally replaces the Mass of the day 
                                                                                                                                 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
  

Deaths: Marjorie Smith, Ron King 
  

Anniversaries: Nancy Bolden, Olive O’Donnell 
  

Baptism: Today we welcome Lylah White, Alice McDuff & Micheli Sypott into 

God’s Family  
 

Baptism Preparation: This Wednesday at 7.30pm (Gathering Space). Please book in 

prior to the evening at Parish office. 
 

Play Group: Mums, dads, grandparents, carers and children are welcome to join St 

Joseph’s Playgroup each Tuesday from 10.00am to 12 noon in the Parish Hall. 

Enquiries please contact Lauren (0447 778 891) or Parish Office (5562 2231) 
 

Resources: The Diocesan Resource Centre has a wide range of resources that can be 

borrowed free by groups or individuals in parishes. There are books, music and dvd’s 

on many topics including Sacraments, Pope Francis, Social Justice and resources for 

children. Information available on the Diocesan website www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 
 

Stewardship  -  Finances 
Stewardship: Weekly average contributions for the month of April 

Parish: $1,900.00 Pledged Amount: (per week) $2,820  Presbytery: $1,304.00 

NB: Parish contributions consists of envelopes, credit cards & direct debit 

ST JOSEPH’S PARISH - WARRNAMBOOL 
Parish Office: 5562 2231      Fax: 5562 2230 

E-mail: warrnambool@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Diocesan website: www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 
 

 

                Sixth Sunday of Easter 
                              

 

Mothers Day Concert 
Warrnambool Symphony Orchestra presents its 11th annual Mothers Day Concert at 

St Joseph’s Church next Sunday (13th May) at 2.30pm. A variety of well known and 

well loved pieces, including instrumental and vocal solos and duets, directed by 

acclaimed conductor Angus Christie. Afternoon tea provided. Tickets: $25 / $20 

concession available from Parish Office, Collins Booksellers, Dale Cleves Music or 

at the door. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s: A Child Safe Parish: Our parish is in the process of updating its 

policies and procedures. This is in line with the Child Safe Standards, to ensure the 

safety of all children within the parish, as well as ensuring the safety of all 

volunteers. 
 

Week of Prayer: The  churches of Warrnambool are combining for a Week of 

Prayer For Christian Unity on Thursday May 17th, 7.30pm at Warrnambool 

Uniting Church. Further enquiries (0401 299 619) 
 

 

WYD 2019: The Ballarat diocese WYD Pilgrimage to Panama will travel to Costa 

Rice for ‘Days in the Diocese’ then on to Panama City for WYD events with Pope 

Francis, then a retreat by the Pacific ocean. 16th January to 1st February 2019 for 18-

35 year olds. Further information youth@ballarat.catholic.org.au or 5337 7125 
 

Emmanuel College: Enrolment applications for 2019 are now being accepted with a 

closing date Monday 28th May. If you wish to arrange a tour of the school please 

phone 5560 0888. 
 

A Case for Care: Koala Childcare & Early Learning Centre together with 

MacKillop Family Services are hoping to provide good quality bags for every child 

in care with MacKillop Family Services. Donations of new suitcases, carry bags or 

beauty bags can be left at Koala Childcare or Parish Office. Further information 

available in Gathering Space. 
 

Meetings: Tuesday: Confirmation Parent Meeting at 7.00pm 

                  Wednesday: Finance Committee at 12noon 

                  Wednesday: Parish Pastoral Team at 5.00pm 


